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I want to thank our FORMER Secretary of State for her testimony on this bill.  In her 

testimony she states rather clearly that everything this bill claims to propose is 

already in law and in practice.  I think all people, including election workers, should 

not live in fear of violence.  This bill does nothing to extend protections, it only seems 

to remove some transparency from our election process.  Please vote NO on SB 166. 

Thank you. 


